
 

 

 

Dear Students & Respected Parents, 

 

Greetings from Jubail International School! 

 

In line with our Guiding Statement, Educational Convictions, and Core Values, JIS is running a Mental Health Awareness Campaign 

(MHAC) for two weeks starting from 23rd October to 3rd of November, 2022. The MHAC which comes under community service 

and community partnership programs aims to raise awareness of mental health issues and mobilize efforts in support of mental health.  

The camping consists of a variety of activities designed to serve the theme of 2022's World Mental Health Day, ‘Make mental health 

and wellbeing for all a global priority’ set by the World Federation for Mental Health.  The activities are as follows: 

1. Seminars  

2. Creative Writing  

3. Draw and Display Art  

4. Play and Express 

5. Write and display  

6. Message from parents 

7. Mini-achievements of the Week 

8. Website- ICT Department 

Parents’ continuous support and active participation is highly appreciated to ensure best results of the campaign in favor of our students’ 

mental health and wellbeing. 

 Regards 

JIS Team 

 


